
 

 

 

 

                                                                                

 

Dear Gift Donor, 
 
TASH/PennTASH gift memberships are currently unavailable 
online. We apologize for this inconvenience. However, you can 
download and mail us a completed paper application.  
 
To do this, download a membership form, fill in your recipient's 
name and information, and mail it with your check payable to 
“TASH” to the address below.  We suggest that you write on the 
front side of the form, beside referred by:  “This is a Gift 
Membership… from [your name].” 
 
Please mail the completed form with your check to: 
               TASH 
               Attention:  Memberships 
               2013 H Street, NW, Suite 715 
               Washington, DC  20006 
 
We commend you for giving a lucky recipient the gift of a TASH 

membership!  

                                                        Thanks for your advocacy support! 

                                                        Your PennTASH Board 

TASH%20Membership%20Application%202015.pdf

